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RE: Clinton River Trail TAP Cost Participation Agreement

il

Jaymes Vettraino <JVettraino@rochestermi.org> Fri, Sep 19, 2014 at 1:36 PM
To: Kim Murphey <murpheyk@rochesterhills.org>

Thanks Kim. Rochester city council will be considering the agreement Monday night.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

———————— Original message --------

From: Kim Murphey

Date:09/18/2014 3:18 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Jaymes Vettraino

Cc: "Brian W. Marzolf* ,dgrice@auburnhills.org,Allan Schneck
Subject: Re: Clinton River Trail TAP Cost Participation Agreement

Hi Jaymes,

If Rochester is OK with the agreement, I'd schedule it for CC's next meeting on October 6th.

Kim Murphey, Administrative Coordinator
Department of Public Services

phone (248) 841-2492

fax (248) 656-4758
www.murpheyk@rochesterhills.org
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On Thu, Sep 18, 2014 at 3:15 PM, Jaymes Vettraino <JVettraino@rochestermi.org> wrote:

Thanks Kim. When is RH planning on considering the agreement? That will help me with scheduling it for
' our City Council.

~ Jaymes Vettraino
CITY MANAGER
*l‘
'ROCHESTER
Where you live.
| 400 Sixth Street, Rochester, MI 48307
| P: (248) 651-9061
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Re: Clinton River Trail TAP Cost Participation Agreement

Kim Murphey <murpheyk@rochesterhills.org> Mon, Sep 15, 2014 at 1:20 PM
To: Jaymes Vettraino <JVettraino@rochestermi.org>

Cc: "bmarzolf@auburnhills.org" <bmarzolf@auburnhills.org>, "dgrice@auburnhills.org" <dgrice@auburnhills.org>,
Allan Schneck <schnecka@rochesterhills.org>

Jaymes,

Yes, there will be a separate agreement for the grant expense. We won't receive the agreement until after the Gl
is held.

Kim Murphey, Administrative Coordinator
Department of Public Services

phone (248) 841-2492

fax (248) 656-4758
www.murpheyk@rochesterhills.org

Get Email Updates on Gov Delivery
Join us on Facebook

Follow us on Twitter

Sign up for Alerts with Nixle

On Mon, Sep 15, 2014 at 12:46 PM, Jaymes Vettraino <JVettraino@rochestermi.org> wrote:
Kim
Does RH desire another (separate) agreement to outline the terms for R and AH to reimburse RH for the grant
expense, both our local share and the portion being funded by the grant (but "fronted" by RH, since the grant is
a reimbursement)?
Thanks
Jaymes

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Kim Murphey
Date:09/15/2014 9:27 AM (GMT-05:00)
| To: Jaymes Vettraino ,bmarzolf@auburnhills.org,dgrice@auburnhills.org

Cc: Allan Schneck
Subject: Clinton River Trail TAP Cost Participation Agreement

Good Morning,

Attached is a draft version of a Cost Participation Agreement between the City of RH, City of R, and the City of
AH for design services by SDA for the Clinton River Trail TAP Grant. The agreement has been reviewed and

approved by our City Attorney, John Staran.

Please review and advise if further revisions are necessary. Once I've received acceptance from both
Rochester and Auburn Hills, it will be presented to RH's City Council for consideration. In order to stay on
schedule with the grant timeline, we need to move forward quickly.
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